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PCA Helps Customer Package Goods for Those in Need
February 25, 2014

This past year, PCA participated in a campaign sponsored by one of our largest customers. 
“Feed the Needy” is a fundraising drive that provided meals for over 5,400 people this past 
holiday season, thanks to the efforts of our customer and their participating vendors.

Working in conjunction with United Way, this year’s campaign collected 1,350 boxes of 
perishable and non-perishable goods for area families, growing from 125 boxes in 1997. 
PCA participated by donating the boxes used to pack these good.

According to Ruth Rawlings-Banks, Chairperson and CEO of Feed the Needy, “I take notice 
each year of how well the employees of our companies come together for this common 
cause. I see the mutual regard for safety, quality, teamwork and serving those in our 
community that depend on this outreach each year. This connectivity permeates across all 
lines and boundaries for the betterment of the community.”

PCA is proud to support Feed the Needy’s cause — to provide food, clothing and toiletries to 
those in need.


